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Existing Matzke Repurpose / Windfern

HS Construction Review

Michael Raspet and David Deitsch attended the 50% review construction meeting for Matzke Elementary 

School which will be repurposed into Windfern HS. This project was delayed due to Hurricane Harveyô s 

rainfall and subsequent flooding of Moore Elementary School.  Those students were relocated to the 

vacant Matzke ES after the flood waters receded.  This summer Moore students will return to their 

campus and construction will begin this coming fall.  Cy-Fair representatives Deborah Garcia and 

Krystal Ford from CFISD Building Planning joined Leaf Architects representatives Matt Sickorez, PE and 

Charles Pleasant along with PBK representatives to review and discuss technology which will be 

utilized in the new Windfern High School.   
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Oscar Villar, Senior Network SpecialistPosted by March 9, 2018
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Operational Planning

David Glennon and Oscar Villar went to Datacenter 4 to conduct a site survey 

to identify the network requirements for an Out Of Band Management network.  

Out Of Band management allows for remote access to the managed 

equipment, even in the unlikely event of a large scale network failure.

David Glennon, pictured above, examining the ESXi hosts which house dozens of virtual servers. 
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Glen Carpenter, NIC TeamPosted by

Jennifer Miller, Ray Leung, and Glen Carpenter reviewed changes to CFISDôs ñVISITORò login before 

implementing them across the district. Visitors are now given the option to have a CFISD employee sponsor 

their access to the CFISD_VISITOR Wireless network.
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Posted by Sani Saqr, Network Analyst

On Thursday March 1st and Friday 

March 2nd Sani Saqr received a call 

from Juan Cantu and Kristopher 

Nguyen at Cy-Falls HS with a network 

issue they were having in the 

portables.  The 1st day we were able to 

get them back up and running pretty 

quickly.  The 2ndday wasnôt quite as 

easy until we realized the issue was 

because of a windows 7 machine and 

not the network. We tested this 

resolution by replacing the computer 

with a windows 10 machine and the 

classroom was functioning perfectly 

afterwards.  The techs will re image the 

machines to make sure they are up to 

date and to prevent any future similar 

issues.
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Posted by Elizabeth Montes, Network Analyst

This week Elizabeth Montes, Ray Leung and Bradley Mulligan helped Cy Woods HS teacher Steven Britt 

prepare for the annual Brazos Valley TSA Contest hosted at the Exhibit Center on March 8th and 9th. On 

Thursday morning Elizabeth received a call from Mr. Britt reporting that one of the network printers was not 

working. Elizabeth called Jose Vargas and he was able to add the printer into Printer Logic so the teachers 

can print the results of the competitions. I want to give a big shout-out to Jose for being available to support 

the event even with very short notice. He really saved the day!

March 9, 2018



Enterprise Communication Networks

Operational Enhancment

Enterprise Communication Networks

David Glennon, Associate Telecommunications Network Analyst Posted by March 9, 2018

CFISD ECNôs member David Glennon assisted John Isom with NCR on March 8th in replacing the SRST 

voice router at Sheridan Elementary School. Sheridan ES is one of the last schools in phase 5 of a 10 phase 

project to replace all of the voice routers in the district. All 911 emergency testing after the replacement was 

100% successful. 
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Bradley Mulligan, VOIP Technician Posted by March 9, 2018

On Wednesday, March 7th, Bradley Mulligan met with John 

from NCR at Kahla Middle School and Lee Elementary School 

to replace the SRST router. Mike Aguirre (MCA) was on site to 

help with the POTS lines. Additionally, Tony Tan (NDS) and 

other representatives from NCR and NDS were on the WebEx 

monitoring and assisting with the configuration and testing of the 

replacement router. There was 0 down time experienced by the 

campus and the configuration has been confirmed to be fully 

functional. 


